
Message 

From: Neil Crawford [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO H F 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl PI ENTS/CN =B 19A8A 70CEA245D 19F2EE 6AEEA80093A-N E I L] 

Sent: 17/07/2014 11:45:37 

To: john.hoban@rbkc.gov.uk 

CC: Bruce Sounes [bruce@studioe.co.uk] 

John 

We spoke briefly about Grenfell Tower Building Control fees last day when you were on the KAA site. 
I believe you have or are in the process of looking at a fee proposal for the next stage/ approved inspector 
stage of this project. 
Can you get back to me with your proposal- did try to call this morning but believe you are on site, 

regards 
Neil 
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